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Dear Netball Coach / Teacher








Netball in Surrey and SW London – Nomination of talented players

I am writing to invite you to nominate your talented netball players to attend the Surrey Netball U14 development workshops for the 2015 / 2016 season. The development workshops offer the girls 4 weeks training with continuous assessment. The most talented players will then be selected to attend one of the five Surrey U14 academies. The academies are the first step on the England Netball Excel talent pathway and provide girls with 15 sessions of individual player development.

As a teacher / coach you are able to select a maximum of THREE netballers from current school years 7 & 8 (school year 8 & 9 from September 2015) to attend one of the Surrey Netball development workshops. All workshop attendees must be between 12 and 14 years old on the 31st August 2015. These workshops are for your best athletes in Current School Years 7 & 8 ONLY.
Please note that any current year 7 or 8 that participated in the Satellite Academy programme this year has been written to directly to let them know whether they have been invited back to trial in October. These girls will not take up any of your three nomination places and if you are unsure about any girls please check the attached list of names that I have also supplied.

There are workshops held at eight venues across Surrey & SW London, please see the attached booking form for details. The cost of attending a development workshop is £40.00 / £20.00 concessions. Please ensure you pass page 3 of the booking form onto the girls you nominate as this page contains the venue information.

From each workshop the best athletes will be selected by the head coach and asked to attend the Surrey Satellite Academy trial day on Sunday 11th October 2015 at Cranleigh School.
Those girls that are successful at the trials in October will be offered a place in one of the five Surrey Academies, locations to be confirmed to successful candidates in October. These Academies offer a high quality, indoor training programme for each player over 15 sessions. The cost for the Satellite Academy is £100 for Season 2015/2016.

Please find workshop booking forms and accompanying letters enclosed for your nominated talented players. All forms must be completed and returned with payment to the address stated by no later than Friday 10th July 2015.

Please make sure you have completed the nomination section of who has nominated each student and include an email address, as otherwise the form will not be processed and will be returned to the student to have the details completed.
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to get in touch,

Yours Sincerely

Patricia
Patricia Balcombe
Surrey Netball Officer

07889 748932
surreynetball@hotmail.co.uk
Have you visited:

www.surreynetball.co.uk
www.surreystormnetball.co.uk
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